
W . G . VOLLMER, 
PRESIDENT 

THE TEXAS AND PACIFIC RAILWAY COMPANY 
TEXAS ANO PAC I FIC BUILDING 

DALLAS 2, TEXAS 

June 11, 1952 

Dear Mr. Carter : 

- I sincerely appreciate your kindness in 

sending me the tear sheet from the Sunday , June 8th 

issue of the Fort Worth Star-Telegram. I have read 

with much pleasure the very stimulating editorial 

captioned 11 Some Straight Talk to a College Class" . 

Your newspaper is to be commended for making 

parts of Mr. Olds' address available to its readers. 

I hope his words fell on fertile soil. 

With kindest regards and best wishes , I am 

Very sincerely yours , 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 
Chairman of the Board and Publisher 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth , Texas 


